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“I congratulate Terry and Kim Pegula on their successful bid for the Buffalo Bills.  I join Bills fans
everywhere in celebrating the purchase of the team by someone with ties to western New York and an
interest in keeping the Bills where they belong, in Buffalo. 

I look forward to working with the Pegulas, and my colleagues in state and county government, to come

up with a responsible long range plan that will make sure the team stays here for generations to come.  Go

Bills.”    Said Senator Patrick Gallivan
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